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1) 1 would like to thank Kyla and Deb for running with the Education Clinic that
will be held in February. Great job getting the location and arranging for the
presenters.

2) | have reached out to Barry Tyerman to arrange for him to come to Winnipeg
and design 4 — 5 courses for each level for us to use this year. | want to move
the jumps around once this year, but the courses get more challenging as the
season goes on.

3) | have asked Barry if he could build us some jumps or guide us for repairs of
existing jJumps.

4) Once | have a timeline for Barry, | will reach out to Greg Vaadeland from
Saskatchewan to see if he is available to come out and work with Barry to
work on his Level 1 courses design certification. Greg also builds cross
country jumps, and he may be able to build some here which would save us
shipping expenses.

5) Last year the Board vote to spend $5,000.00 on jumps so | would like to use
that money to buy supplies for Barry and Greg if they are able to come.

6) | have confirmed with Robby that she will be our scorer for our shows this
year and she is willing to teach someone, so we have a backup. The person
must have intermediate excel experience with knowledge of V-lookup,
formulas, and to be able to transfer info from one sheet to another within the
workbook. If you know of someone who might like to take this on, please let
me know and | will contact them.

7) | have brought some different swag to look at for volunteers, prizes, and
potential sale



8) | would like to put together three committees — one for special events, one for
shows, and one for clinics. | will get Deb the information that | would like sent
out to the members and they can reach out to me if they are interested in

helping on one of them.

Regards
Karen Iverson

Event Chair



